

November 1, 2020

To: Saginaw Public Schools

From: Ramont M. Roberts, Ph.D., Superintendent of Schools

Re: Rise in Cases/Suspension of Face to Face Instruction Pre-K-2nd Grade

Dear Colleagues:

After reviewing the data from the Saginaw County Health Department on Covid-19 cases this past Friday, Saginaw County is now above a 7.2% positivity rate which is a 3% increase from the previous week. Therefore, I have made the decision not to allow Pre-K-2nd grade students to return to school for in person learning on Monday, November 2nd. Monday, November 2nd will be a regular Zoom session for all students. In addition, I will be making a recommendation to the Board at a Special Meeting on Monday, Nov 2nd, for all students to remain in the online model until the end of the first semester.